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We are pupils in Year 5 at St Mary’s school and we are writing to you because we desperately need some new tools so that when we go to Forest School we have more equipment.  It's critical that we have the right gear so that we are safe at all times and also so that we can learn life skills including how to treat the environment. 
We all really enjoy Forest School because we learn new skills including learning all about nature and it really helps our wellbeing and mindfulness. We're also really excited to have a new pond area to study habitats. It would be extremely helpful and generous if you would help us out with purchasing some equipment.
Diolch yn fawr iawn,
sincerely yours,
Ffion, Grace, Sienna, Caitlin on behalf of pupils at St Mary’s School.
